School Choice!

If you live outside of Earle and would like to attend Earle School District, you may be eligible under
the Public School Choice Program.

Please contact the Superintendent's Office at 870.792.8486 to obtain information.

The deadline for applying to attend the 2022-2023 school year is May 1, 2022.

Applications are available at the Earle School District Central Office or you may use the link below to
print and complete the application.

School Choice Application

School Choice Frequently Asked Questions

DESE Rules Governing Public School Choice



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WJdudNf42crYFnepLJorM_kGtu0ky4GT/view?usp=sharingC%3A/Users/Tameka%20Allen/Documents/00MISCELLANEOUS
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fTXGJ-fpSPdLcEd29dbtsAwBonZQGiSy/view?usp=sharingC%3A/Users/Tameka%20Allen/Documents/00MISCELLANEOUS
https://drive.google.com/file/d/15Q-aYnEuYr7HDzc-mk9Wbe5HQW-rbtQ_/view?usp=sharing

